
Staffing  

At the end of this term we will say farewell to Miss Williams, our Year 3/4A teacher and Special 
Educational Needs Coordinator (SENCO). After 17 years at St Andrew’s, Miss Williams is 
moving on to teach at Elms Bank School. We wish her every success in her new role. 

We are delighted to announce that Miss Kelly Newbold will join us after Easter. Miss Newbold 
currently teachers Year 5 at New Moston Primary School. She will take over the role of teacher 
in Year 3/4A, working alongside Mrs Starrs. She will also become our SENCO. Miss Williams 
and Mrs Starrs will work with Miss Newbold over the next few weeks to ensure a smooth tran-
sition.  

World Book Day 

World Book Day always has a habit of creeping up on us as it falls just after half term. I have 
attached a poster with this letter with our plans for the day. Please do not go to lots of expense 
on an outfit for your child. This day is a celebration of the importance of developing a love of 
reading.  

Comic Relief 

On Friday 15th March we will join in the Comic Relief fundraiser. Again, keeping this simple, 
we ask if children can wear something red with their uniform.  Please bring £1.00 donation for 
this event. 

Parents’ Evenings 

Parents’ Evenings will be held on  Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st March. You will receive 
a separate letter about this and how you can use the online booking system to arrange your 
meetings. 

PTFA 

The PTFA have organised an AGM. I have attached their letter alongside this newsletter. All 
are welcome as a new committee is elected to move this group forward.  Please note that the 
event will not be held in school.  

Diary Dates 

For some of the Diary Dates opposite, you will receive a separate letter. For example, the Year 
5 workshop at Woodhey. This is the first of a series of three sessions and the details will be 
included in the other letter. Information about Year 5 swimming will be sent at a later date. 

Easter Celebrations 

Just before we finish for Easter we will celebrate Holy Week in school with a recreation of Je-
sus’ journey. Every class will take part in this. We will not have a service in church as a result.  
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Diary Dates 

7th March 

World Book Day 

12th March 

Reception Class  - Stay & Play 

13th March 

Year 5 Science Challenge Work-

shop—Woodhey HS 

15th March 

Comic Relief  

20th March 

Year 2 Road Safety 

Parents’ Evening 

21st March 

Parents’ Evening 

26th/27th March 

Year 5 Road Safety 

28th March 

School closes for Easter 

15th April 

School reopens after Easter 

18th April 

Year 5 swimming begins for ten 

weeks  

6th May 

Bank Holiday 

9th May 

Class Photographs  

13th May 

Year 6 SATs Week 
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